
St Mary’s Gate Road 
Safety Scheme
We are introducing some changes at 
St Mary’s Gate to improve safety and 
we want your views.



Dunelm

Rochdale
Pioneers Museum

College
Bank

Townhead
Junction

Red
cross street

St M
ary’s G

ate 

Hunters 
Lane

Rochdale
Infirmary

New pedestrian
crossing to
be installed

Improvements
to footpath

Cheetham
Street

The Baum

 Lidl 

Reed Hill
car park

Hunters Place
to be closed

A58
High Street

New access to
Reed Hill car park
via Hunters Lane

Improvements
to subway.

Improvements to St Mary’s Gate

As part of a drive to improve road safety and better 
connect Rochdale town centre to its surrounding 
neighbourhoods and Rochdale Infirmary, we are 
looking at making the following improvements to 
St Mary’s Gate.

•	� Installation of a new crossing point close 
to Redcross Street and Howard Place with 
sections for pedestrians and cyclists.

•	� Improvements to the 40 space Reed Hill car 
park, which will include:

	� -	� The closure of Howard Place with a new 
entry point being created in Hunters Lane.

	� -	� Reconfiguration and relining of the car park 
to make it easier to navigate.

In addition, we will be resurfacing some of the 
paths around the new crossing point and making 
some improvements to the subway which 
connects High Street and Cheetham Street.



You can find the consultation at: 

	 rochdale.gov.uk/consultations

You can also contact us at: 

	 highways@rochdale.gov.uk

	 0300 303 8879


